
24/08/2020 

MR Shaun Hately 
4 / 110 - 116 Lawrence Street ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
shately@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

Dear officer,

We need to protect Curl Curl lagoon and the wider beaches from the negative impact it will 
have on the environment and our community.

I speak on behalf of our household and many Freshwater residents, who are local visitors to 
Curl Curl lagoon.

We strongly disagree with this proposal and ask it is rejected to protect our environment and 
community in the way that it beautifully exists today. We are prepared to take further steps as a 
community should this not be taken into consideration.

We believe that this development does not comply with the Plan of Management for John 
Fisher Park;

We feel very strongly about protecting this sensitive environmental area that should remain as 
a public land;

We take a strong view against further infrastructure developments that could potentially be built 
at the bottom of the facility.

Please contact me for any further questions.

Sent: 24/08/2020 4:37:05 PM
Subject: Online Submission


